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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing in support of Dr. Mark Dietz and the program that he facilitated entitled 
“Leading in the Administrative Use of Technology for Student Success in the 21st 
Century Schools: Superintendent Actions and Behaviors Affecting Student 
Achievement” during the 2010-2011 school year. 
 
The program Dr. Dietz presented for the superintendents of the Allegheny 
Intermediate Unit 3 was well prepared, and extremely organized. He was also 
extremely skilled in using technology; which was beneficial to me as a practicing 
superintendent. 
 
The best part of the program was that it was designed in such a way, that it gave me 
skills that I can use in my practice immediately.  
 
Dr. Dietz was professional, well prepared, and extremely accessible, and I give him my 
highest recommendation for presenting to any organization that would be fortunate 
enough to have him. 
 
If I could speak further on Dr. Dietz’s behalf, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Bart Rocco, Ed.D. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


